
 
 

Memo 
To: Board of Trustees  
From:  Dr. Devin Stephenson, President 
Date: May 16, 2023 
Re: 2023-2024 Dual Enrollment Articulation Agreement – Walton County School District  
 
 
In accordance with F.S. § 1007.271(21), each district school superintendent and each public postsecondary 
institution president shall develop a comprehensive dual enrollment articulation agreement for the respective 
school district and postsecondary institution. The postsecondary institution shall complete and submit the dual 
enrollment articulation agreement annually to the Department of Education on or before August 1.  
 
In preparation for the mandated annual submission of these articulation agreements to the Florida Department of 
Education, the College presents the Walton County School District articulation agreement for Academic Year 
2024 for your review and approval.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
The Board of Trustees approves the dual enrollment articulation agreement for Academic Year 2024, as 
presented. 


